

Dear Future Owners,

Thank you for coming to see 3724 Wisconsin Street! We moved here 22 years ago, just after our oldest child's first birthday. At that time, the home had been converted to a duplex, and we lived in the tiny upstairs apartment. After two more children were born, we needed more space and considered moving, but decided to renovate, turning Wisconsin St. back into a single family home in 2007.

We are glad we did, because our family enjoyed many happy years at Wisconsin St. This was a home of big family dinners, holiday gatherings, countless backyard barbeques, and epic pillow fights from the vantage of the castle loft and "the secret hiding place" (the under-the-stairs tunnel that connects the two kids' rooms). We had pre-trick-or-treating Halloween parties and watched Fourth of July fireworks from the front porch (often through the fog). We met wonderful neighbors and enjoyed walking to shops and restaurants on MacArthur. There is something priceless about raising kids in Oakland. Our three kids grew up here, from their first toddler steps to college admissions.

Our family has taken another big step... all the way across the country, but we hope Wisconsin St. will bring years of joy and love to a new family.

With Oakland Love, Alex and Monica Yu

